Dianne York-Goldman

Subject: FW: Luminetx

From: Mitchel P. Goldman, MD <mgderm(@aol.com>
To: mrgoyen@ozemail.com.au

Sent: Sun, 17 Feb 2008 5:20 pm

Subject: Re: Luminetx

Mk,

This is a very expensive device which may be nice but only for those physicians who have difficulty seeing or
understanding the venous system. Virtually no one in the USA is using it.

Now for the bad news, Diane and I have gotten a divorce. She turned out to be doing some very bad things to
me financially and of course, we are now in a legal battle. Such is my life for now, but [ am happier than I have
ever been now that she is gone.

Hope to see you soon one day. Would welcome the opportunity to be invited to lecture in my favorite country -
down under.

Mitch

Mitch

Mitchel P. Goldman, MD

La Jolla Spa MD

7630 Fay Ave.

La Jolla, CA 92037

P: 858-459-7011

F: 858-459-7117
E-Mail:MGoldman@Spa-MD.com
www.Spa-MD.com

From: mrgoyen <mrgoyen@ozemail.com.au>
To: Goldman MD <mgoldman@spa-md.com>
Cc: mgderm@aol.com

Sent: Sun, 17 Feb 2008 12:11 am

Subject: Luminetx

Hi Mitch,
I hope you and Dianne are well.
I have just had a look at the vein view device on the internet.

It looks interesting.



